
Roads and Transport Committee – 3rd February 2021                  Agenda Item 8) 

Parish Slipway 

 

Extract from the Tourism Committee Meeting on 17th November 2020: 

 

5) Update from the Beach Management Advisory Committee Meeting held on 11th 

November 2020 

           As chairman, Councillor Bonfield provided an overview of the meeting of the Beach 

Management Advisory Committee held on 11th November 2020, at which he had been re-

elected.  It was reported that a presentation had been provided by Bridget Betts, 

Environmental Advice Manager for Dorset Council regarding water safety in Swanage 

and Studland bays. The success of multi-agency working had been noted, and it had been 

reported that improved systems for reporting inappropriate behaviour on the water had 

been established.   

          Problems arising from the launching of motorised craft in Swanage bay were 

discussed, including vehicles using the parish slipway to launch craft.  The Advisory 

Committee had recommended the restriction of vehicular access at this location for safety 

reasons.   

             Further to discussion, it was proposed by the Chairman, seconded by Councillor   

      Finch,  and RESOLVED UNANIMOUSLY:- 

                                                TO RECOMMEND: 

                                                That consideration be given to the installation of 

                                                bollards at the top of the parish slipway to prevent 

                                                vehicular access on safety grounds, and that legal 

                                                advice be sought accordingly. 

 

 

 

Extract from Monthly Council meeting held in December 2020: 

 

80. TOURISM COMMITTEE 

    Proposed by Councillor Tomes, seconded by Councillor Moreton and RESOLVED 

UNANIMOUSLY:- 

    That the Minutes of the Meeting of the Tourism  

    Committee held on 17th November 2020 be approved 

    as a correct record and signed. 

 

Consideration was given to the following recommendation contained in the 

Minutes:- 

 

5)  Update from the Beach Management Advisory Committee Meeting held  

on 11th November 2020 

   It was proposed by Councillor Tomes, seconded by Councillor Finch and  

RESOLVED UNANIMOUSLY:- 

 That consideration be given to the installation of  

bollards at the top of the parish slipway to prevent  

vehicular access on safety grounds, and that legal  

 advice be sought accordingly. 

 



 


